
W elcome to this the first newsletter of 
Minehead Spiritualist Church, our little 

Temple of Love and Light in a quiet corner of 
Minehead.  

 

We aim to issue a newsletter on a regular basis 
that will keep you informed of up and coming 
events, ongoing improvements to the building, also 
to give you the chance to ask questions and put 
forward your ideas. 

 

Any contributions towards forthcoming editions of 
the newsletter are welcomed, and should be 
handed to either Lynda or Paul Fleet. Remember, 
it is up to  all of us to keep our lovely little church 
open and filled with love. 

June 2011 Newsletter 

Inside This Issue: 

Changes  1 
 
Kitchen Renovation 2 
 
Meetings & Events 3-4 
 
 

www.mineheadspiritualistchurch.co.uk    

Changes 

As you may have noticed in recent months, the 
church has a new fitted carpet, seats have been 
                  continued on page 2 ... 
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T he next project that the Trustees intend to 
tackle is to relocate the kitchen to the oppo-

site side of the church, and to open out the pre-
sent kitchen area to provide much needed space 
for a range of activities. Also this will offer more 
seating space which is much needed as the atten-
dance number continue to rise. This is an expen-
sive undertaking but if we all pull together, we can 
achieve it. Fundraising for this has already begun 
by Tony arranging readings in the church once a 
month on Saturday mornings, with all monies col-
lected being donated for this cause. Tony and Ste-
ven were given a donation for healing work they 
have recently undertaken and this money has also 
been put towards the kitchen fund. 

T o give a further boost to the kitchen fund, a 
Mind, Body and Spirit day has been arranged 

at Townsend House, Minehead on Saturday 23rd 
July. Further details will be given nearer the time. 
Anyone that can offer some help on the day is very 
welcome; please see Steven to add your name to 
the volunteer list. Even if you can only offer one or 
two hours this will be very much appreciated but 
any support that you can give, even just by coming 
along on the day will help. 

I f you have any books that you no longer want 
and would like to donate these for sale at the 

above event, please see Tony or Steven  

Kitchen Renovation 

...continued from page 1 

extended for more comfort and new, thicker cush-
ions have begun to appear. A number of less visible 
maintenance activities have taken place that will 
help to ensure the longevity of the building. Our 
next edition will include details of recent work 
carried out on the rostrum area, with some inter-
esting results. 
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Sunday Services 

Mediums for June 
• 12th. June & Graham Pinney 

• 19th. Jenny Ann 

• 26th. Brenda Sawyer 

Mediums for July 
• 3rd. Tom Dodds 

• 10th. Sandra Andrews & Steven  Woodley 

• 17th. Pat Bendall 

• 24th Margarita Hearn                          

     

Meetings and Events 

Regular Meetings 
1st Tuesday 

• Circle with Thea Holly ( by invitation). 

1st Wednesday  

• Open Development Circle. 

1st Thursday  

• Evening of Clairvoyance - all welcome. 

3rd Tuesday  

• Medium fledglings with Tony - all welcome. 

Workshops 
A number of workshops have been arranged for the 
remainder of 2011. All are designed to help each 
of us develop spiritually and are on a broad range 
of subjects. Most fill quickly after they have they 
have been announced, but a waiting list is main-
tained so that in the event of someone dropping 
out a replacement can be quickly found. … page 4 
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• 2nd July: “Working with Spirit the Natural 
Way” with Tom Dodds. 

• 10th Sept: “Music & Mediumship” with Kim 
Moore-Cullen. 

• 1st October: “Card Reading” with Jenny 
Anne. 

• 15th Oct: “Working with the Aura Camera”. 
Postponed until the March 2012 

To obtain tickets please contact Steven  

 

Other Events 

Evening Clairvoyance Demonstrations. 
 

• Thursday 16 th June:  Jenny Anne 

• Saturday 2nd July: Tom Dodds 

• Thursday 7th July: Sandra Darbyshire 

• Thursday 21st July: Jenny Ann & students 

• Thursday 4th August: Shaun Gray 

Christian Spiritualist Church 
Grove Place 
Manor Road 
Alcombe 
Minehead 
Somerset 
TA24 6EH 

         

Phone : 

 0783 110 4896 

Email : 

info@mineheadspiritualistchurch.co.uk    

Website: 

www.mineheadspiritualistchurch.co.uk    


